
 

GLS / C / 641-23                  CIRCULAR             15 March 2023 

                                School closed due to Staff Picnic 

 

Dear Parent, 

 
We would like to inform you that the school office will be closed tomorrow 

(Thursday, 16th March 2023) due to staff picnic. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause and would like to request that any parents who 

need to make fee payments or have admission-related queries visit the school 

on Friday instead between 8.00 a.m. and 11.30 a.m. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

  
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 


